
 

 

Pantomime 

 

 

 

As part of our cultural development plan the children have been 

given an exciting opportunity to enjoy an in school Pantomime. 

‘Goldilocks and the Three Bears’ performance will take place in 

nursery on  

Thursday 8th December 2022 at 1.30pm. 

 

Costs for this event have been covered by School Fund.  

 

*Please note this is replacing your child’s normal nursery session 

 

* Please bring your child to nursery for 1.00pm and collect at 

3.30pm on Thursday 8th December 2022.  

 

 

 


